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HCPA Summer Office Hours are 7am-4pm

Monday-Friday. The Main Office (Office C) will

be open all summer getting ready for the next

school year. You may contact our Main Office at

651-209-8002. 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: IMPORTANT DATES:

view our 2021-22 Board Approved Calender here

July 14 Last Day of Summer School

July 4 Independence Day 
No School

https://www.hcpak12.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1204


SUMMER SCHOOL 
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Days = Monday through Thursday

Times = 8:00am to 2:00pm

Meals are provided for both breakfast and lunch.

Transportation is provided based on location and the number of students in the area.

Crystal Robideau = Elementary Summer School Coordinator      

 crystal.robideau@hcpak12.org

Elizabeth (Wardell) Mercil = Secondary Summer School Coordinator       

 elizabeth.wardell@hcpak12.org

Summer School Dates = Monday, June 13th to Thursday, July 14th. 

If you or your student(s) have any questions, please have them reach out to our Summer

School Coordinators: 

HCPA UPDATES 

mailto:elizabeth.wardell@hcpak12.org
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Hmong College Prep Academy's last day of school was June 9th. Following tradition, our
teachers and staff waved our students off during departure. Thank you to everyone for making
this another memorable school year. 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

OPEN HOUSE - NOW ENROLLING K-12
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SENIOR COMMENCEMENT

On June 10th, 2022, we held our Senior Commencement Ceremony outdoors and had a full
house of supporters show up to cheer on their graduates. We had 99% of students who
graduated in the class of 2022 with 77% of them who will be attending some sort of post-
secondary institution or joining the military. The Class of 2022 received over $3.9 million in
scholarship and grant money! 
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PARENT EMPOWERMENT ACADEMY AND PARENT TEACHER

ORGANIZATION

The Parent/Teacher Organization (PTO)  and the Parent Empowerment Academy (PEA)
joined together on Tuesday, June 14th for the Parent Empowerment Academy Graduation,
where we celebrated and recognized our parents who graduated from this program. Parents
completed a 7-week training on parenting strategies and how to be more involved in their
student's education. This has been a great experience and we hope to find more ways to
improve this program in the future. The PTO will continue its monthly meetings to go over
the future of PTO and preparations for the next school year. The next meeting will be held on
Tuesday, July 12th, 2022 at 5pm. Please contact Ms. Malie Vang or Mr. Saw Lu Lu for any
further questions.

Malie MK Vang: malie.vang@hcpak12.org
Saw Lu Lu: saw.lulu@hcpak12.org
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SCHOOL PICNIC

Thank you to all the families, staff and students that attended the End of the Year School

Picnic. It was a huge success with many families in attendance. We would also like to thank

the First Responders for taking the time out of their busy schedules to attend and interact

with all our students. It was a great way to end the school year with many different activities

for all students. Their favorite activities were the Bouncy Houses, Sports, Animation Movies

and Arts/Craft. We hope that everyone enjoyed the time spent at school with the students

and all the delicious snacks and food! 
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On behalf of the Governance Committee, we would like to report back on the preliminary
results of HCPA’s 2022 Board of Directors results. We would like to express our sincere
appreciation to all candidates who have taken the time to run and to everyone who put in a
vote. Thank you for playing a part in the continuation of making HCPA a remarkable school
for students and staff. These new members' terms will start on July 1st, 2022. If you have any
questions, you may contact governancecommittee@hcpak12.org.

Seat A - Teacher Seat / Brent Ness
Seat B - Parent Seat / Susan Vang
Seat C - Community Seat / Dr. Aly Xiong
Seat D - Parent/Community Seat / Sonya Zuker
Seat E - Teacher Seat / Daniel Schmidt
Seat G - Community Seat / Ge Vang (appointed on 6/22/22)

HCPA BOARD ELECTION RESULTS

FACE MASK UPDATE

Beginning June 13th, 2022 masks will be strongly recommended both inside and outside,
but no longer required.

Due to the low COVID transmission rates in the counties surrounding HCPA, our K-12 school
will be adjusting our current mask policy to the following:

HCPA will continue to monitor the COVID transmission rates in surrounding counties and
adjust mask requirements accordingly.


